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sanctified Aaron and 03_LEV_08_30 # And Moses took of the anointing oil, and of the blood which [was] 
upon the altar, and sprinkled [it] upon Aaron, [and] upon his garments, and upon his sons, and upon his 
sons' garments with him; and sanctified Aaron, [and] his garments, and his sons, and his sons' garments 
with him.

sanctified an unholy 58_HEB_10_29 # Of how much sorer punishment, suppose ye, shall he be thought 
worthy, who hath trodden under foot the Son of God, and hath counted the blood of the covenant, 
wherewith he was sanctified, an unholy thing, and hath done despite unto the Spirit of grace?

sanctified and behold 14_2CH_29_19 # Moreover all the vessels, which king Ahaz in his reign did cast away
in his transgression, have we prepared and sanctified, and, behold, they [are] before the altar of the LORD.

sanctified and did 14_2CH_05_11 # And it came to pass, when the priests were come out of the holy [place]:
[for all the priests [that were] present were sanctified, [and] did not [then] wait by course:

sanctified and meet 55_2TI_02_21 # If a man therefore purge himself from these, he shall be a vessel unto 
honour, sanctified, and meet for the master's use, [and] prepared unto every good work.

sanctified and sent 43_JOH_10_36 # Say ye of him, whom the Father hath sanctified, and sent into the 
world, Thou blasphemest; because I said, I am the Son of God?

sanctified are all 58_HEB_02_11 # For both he that sanctifieth and they who are sanctified [are] all of one: 
for which cause he is not ashamed to call them brethren,

sanctified but ye 46_1CO_06_11 # And such were some of you: but ye are washed, but ye are sanctified, but 
ye are justified in the name of the Lord Jesus, and by the Spirit of our God.

sanctified by faith 44_ACT_26_18 # To open their eyes, [and] to turn [them] from darkness to light, and 
[from] the power of Satan unto God, that they may receive forgiveness of sins, and inheritance among them 
which are sanctified by faith that is in me.

sanctified by God 65_JDE_01_01 # Jude, the servant of Jesus Christ, and brother of James, to them that 
are sanctified by God the Father, and preserved in Jesus Christ, [and] called:

sanctified by my 02_EXO_29_43 # And there I will meet with the children of Israel, and [the tabernacle] 
shall be sanctified by my glory.

sanctified by the 46_1CO_07_14 # For the unbelieving husband is sanctified by the wife, and the 
unbelieving wife is sanctified by the husband: else were your children unclean; but now are they holy.

sanctified by the 46_1CO_07_14 # For the unbelieving husband is sanctified by the wife, and the 
unbelieving wife is sanctified by the husband: else were your children unclean; but now are they holy.

sanctified by the 54_1TI_04_05 # For it is sanctified by the word of God and prayer.

sanctified by the 45_ROM_15_16 # That I should be the minister of Jesus Christ to the Gentiles, 
ministering the gospel of God, that the offering up of the Gentiles might be acceptable, being sanctified by 
the Holy Ghost.
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sanctified Eleazar his 09_1SA_07_01 # And the men of Kirjathjearim came, and fetched up the ark of the 
LORD, and brought it into the house of Abinadab in the hill, and sanctified Eleazar his son to keep the ark 
of the LORD.

sanctified for ever 14_2CH_30_08 # Now be ye not stiffnecked, as your fathers [were, but] yield yourselves 
unto the LORD, and enter into his sanctuary, which he hath sanctified for ever: and serve the LORD your 
God, that the fierceness of his wrath may turn away from you.

sanctified for my 14_2CH_07_20 # Then will I pluck them up by the roots out of my land which I have 
given them; and this house, which I have sanctified for my name, will I cast out of my sight, and will make 
it [to be] a proverb and a byword among all nations.

sanctified holy things 16_NEH_12_47 # And all Israel in the days of Zerubbabel, and in the days of 
Nehemiah, gave the portions of the singers and the porters, every day his portion: and they sanctified [holy 
things] unto the Levites; and the Levites sanctified [them] unto the children of Aaron.

sanctified in Christ 46_1CO_01_02 # Unto the church of God which is at Corinth, to them that are 
sanctified in Christ Jesus, called [to be] saints, with all that in every place call upon the name of Jesus 
Christ our Lord, both theirs and ours:

sanctified in her 26_EZE_28_22 # And say, Thus saith the Lord GOD; Behold, I [am] against thee, O 
Zidon; and I will be glorified in the midst of thee: and they shall know that I [am] the LORD, when I shall 
have executed judgments in her, and shall be sanctified in her.

sanctified in righteousness 23_ISA_05_16 # But the LORD of hosts shall be exalted in judgment, and God 
that is holy shall be sanctified in righteousness.

sanctified in thee 26_EZE_38_16 # And thou shalt come up against my people of Israel, as a cloud to cover 
the land; it shall be in the latter days, and I will bring thee against my land, that the heathen may know me,
when I shall be sanctified in thee, O Gog, before their eyes.

sanctified in them 26_EZE_28_25 # Thus saith the Lord GOD; When I shall have gathered the house of 
Israel from the people among whom they are scattered, and shall be sanctified in them in the sight of the 
heathen, then shall they dwell in their land that I have given to my servant Jacob.

sanctified in them 26_EZE_39_27 # When I have brought them again from the people, and gathered them 
out of their enemies' lands, and am sanctified in them in the sight of many nations;

sanctified in them 03_LEV_10_03 # Then Moses said unto Aaron, This [is it] that the LORD spake, saying, 
I will be sanctified in them that come nigh me, and before all the people I will be glorified. And Aaron held 
his peace.

sanctified in them 04_NUM_20_13 # This [is] the water of Meribah, because the children of Israel strove 
with the LORD, and he was sanctified in them.

sanctified in you 26_EZE_20_41 # I will accept you with your sweet savour, when I bring you out from the 
people, and gather you out of the countries wherein ye have been scattered; and I will be sanctified in you 
before the heathen.

sanctified in you 26_EZE_36_23 # And I will sanctify my great name, which was profaned among the 
heathen, which ye have profaned in the midst of them; and the heathen shall know that I [am] the LORD, 
saith the Lord GOD, when I shall be sanctified in you before their eyes.

sanctified it and 16_NEH_03_01 # Then Eliashib the high priest rose up with his brethren the priests, and 
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they builded the sheep gate; they sanctified it, and set up the doors of it; even unto the tower of Meah they 
sanctified it, unto the tower of Hananeel.

sanctified it and 04_NUM_07_01 # And it came to pass on the day that Moses had fully set up the 
tabernacle, and had anointed it, and sanctified it, and all the instruments thereof, both the altar and all the 
vessels thereof, and had anointed them, and sanctified them;

sanctified it because 01_GEN_02_03 # And God blessed the seventh day, and sanctified it: because that in it
he had rested from all his work which God created and made.

sanctified it to 03_LEV_08_15 # And he slew [it]; and Moses took the blood, and put [it] upon the horns of 
the altar round about with his finger, and purified the altar, and poured the blood at the bottom of the 
altar, and sanctified it, to make reconciliation upon it.

sanctified it unto 16_NEH_03_01 # Then Eliashib the high priest rose up with his brethren the priests, and 
they builded the sheep gate; they sanctified it, and set up the doors of it; even unto the tower of Meah they 
sanctified it, unto the tower of Hananeel.

sanctified it will 03_LEV_27_15 # And if he that sanctified it will redeem his house, then he shall add the 
fifth [part] of the money of thy estimation unto it, and it shall be his.

sanctified Jesse and 09_1SA_16_05 # And he said, Peaceably: I am come to sacrifice unto the LORD: 
sanctify yourselves, and come with me to the sacrifice. And he sanctified Jesse and his sons, and called them
to the sacrifice.

sanctified me not 05_DEU_32_51 # Because ye trespassed against me among the children of Israel at the 
waters of Meribah Kadesh, in the wilderness of Zin; because ye sanctified me not in the midst of the 
children of Israel.

sanctified of the 26_EZE_48_11 # [It shall be] for the priests that are sanctified of the sons of Zadok; which 
have kept my charge, which went not astray when the children of Israel went astray, as the Levites went 
astray.

sanctified ones I 23_ISA_13_03 # I have commanded my sanctified ones, I have also called my mighty ones 
for mine anger, [even] them that rejoice in my highness.

sanctified the field 03_LEV_27_19 # And if he that sanctified the field will in any wise redeem it, then he 
shall add the fifth [part] of the money of thy estimation unto it, and it shall be assured to him.

sanctified the house 14_2CH_29_17 # Now they began on the first [day] of the first month to sanctify, and 
on the eighth day of the month came they to the porch of the LORD: so they sanctified the house of the 
LORD in eight days; and in the sixteenth day of the first month they made an end.

sanctified the people 02_EXO_19_14 # And Moses went down from the mount unto the people, and 
sanctified the people; and they washed their clothes.

sanctified thee and 24_JER_01_05 # Before I formed thee in the belly I knew thee; and before thou camest 
forth out of the womb I sanctified thee, [and] I ordained thee a prophet unto the nations.

sanctified them and 18_JOB_01_05 # And it was so, when the days of [their] feasting were gone about, that 
Job sent and sanctified them, and rose up early in the morning, and offered burnt offerings [according] to 
the number of them all: for Job said, It may be that my sons have sinned, and cursed God in their hearts. 
Thus did Job continually.

sanctified them for 04_NUM_08_17 # For all the firstborn of the children of Israel [are] mine, [both] man 
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and beast: on the day that I smote every firstborn in the land of Egypt I sanctified them for myself.

sanctified them unto 16_NEH_12_47 # And all Israel in the days of Zerubbabel, and in the days of 
Nehemiah, gave the portions of the singers and the porters, every day his portion: and they sanctified [holy 
things] unto the Levites; and the Levites sanctified [them] unto the children of Aaron.

sanctified them 03_LEV_08_10 # And Moses took the anointing oil, and anointed the tabernacle and all 
that [was] therein, and sanctified them.

sanctified them 04_NUM_07_01 # And it came to pass on the day that Moses had fully set up the 
tabernacle, and had anointed it, and sanctified it, and all the instruments thereof, both the altar and all the 
vessels thereof, and had anointed them, and sanctified them;

sanctified themselves and 14_2CH_29_15 # And they gathered their brethren, and sanctified themselves, 
and came, according to the commandment of the king, by the words of the LORD, to cleanse the house of 
the LORD.

sanctified themselves and 14_2CH_30_15 # Then they killed the passover on the fourteenth [day] of the 
second month: and the priests and the Levites were ashamed, and sanctified themselves, and brought in the 
burnt offerings into the house of the LORD.

sanctified themselves for 14_2CH_29_34 # But the priests were too few, so that they could not flay all the 
burnt offerings: wherefore their brethren the Levites did help them, till the work was ended, and until the 
[other] priests had sanctified themselves: for the Levites [were] more upright in heart to sanctify themselves
than the priests.

sanctified themselves in 14_2CH_31_18 # And to the genealogy of all their little ones, their wives, and their 
sons, and their daughters, through all the congregation: for in their set office they sanctified themselves in 
holiness:

sanctified themselves sufficiently 14_2CH_30_03 # For they could not keep it at that time, because the 
priests had not sanctified themselves sufficiently, neither had the people gathered themselves together to 
Jerusalem.

sanctified themselves to 13_1CH_15_14 # So the priests and the Levites sanctified themselves to bring up 
the ark of the LORD God of Israel.

sanctified themselves 14_2CH_30_24 # For Hezekiah king of Judah did give to the congregation a thousand
bullocks and seven thousand sheep; and the princes gave to the congregation a thousand bullocks and ten 
thousand sheep: and a great number of priests sanctified themselves.

sanctified therefore the 14_2CH_30_17 # For [there were] many in the congregation that were not 
sanctified: therefore the Levites had the charge of the killing of the passovers for every one [that was] not 
clean, to sanctify [them] unto the LORD.

sanctified this day 09_1SA_21_05 # And David answered the priest, and said unto him, Of a truth women 
[have been] kept from us about these three days, since I came out, and the vessels of the young men are 
holy, and [the bread is] in a manner common, yea, though it were sanctified this day in the vessel.

sanctified this house 14_2CH_07_16 # For now have I chosen and sanctified this house, that my name may 
be there for ever: and mine eyes and mine heart shall be there perpetually.

sanctified through the 58_HEB_10_10 # By the which will we are sanctified through the offering of the 
body of Jesus Christ once [for all].
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sanctified through the 43_JOH_17_19 # And for their sakes I sanctify myself, that they also might be 
sanctified through the truth.

sanctified 44_ACT_20_32 # And now, brethren, I commend you to God, and to the word of his grace, which
is able to build you up, and to give you an inheritance among all them which are sanctified.

sanctified 58_HEB_10_14 # For by one offering he hath perfected for ever them that are sanctified.
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